From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 7:54:08 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 12:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Suzan Brodie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

OEB FILE # = EB-2020-0246

I am a "seasonal Rate Class" customer residing at this property for only 6 months maximum per year and this
change would affect me significantly. Based on this I do not support this elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class.
Last year I payed $535.30 for the 2020 year to Hydro One however, only was utilizing the property & energy for 6
months. This change to move me to a Residential Low Density (R2) class customer will increase my annual fee to
$1,369.56. Being only a seasonal property user this cost is nearly 3 times what I pay now.

I would like to stay informed as to the progress and outcome of this issue.

Suzan Brodie





